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From:
Sent: 06 November 2020 11:01
To:  

Cc:
 , Hawick

Guys 
 
FYI and to be entered into system and formally acknowledged 
 
Thanks 
 

From:   
Sent: 06 November 2020 08:43 
To: > 
Cc:  
Subject: RE: Stirches , Hawick 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your recent email. 
 
I have passed your communication onto my officers in the Planning Policy team that are dealing with the 
consultation on the Proposed Local Development Plan and also to the Council’s Capital Projects Team for their 
information, as they are also embarking on a consultation exercise for the proposed Mixed use development 
comprising of 60 No residential care housing unit, 40 No extra care housing units, 12 No learning disability housing 
units and associated support and accessible communal facilities for the Stirches site. 
 
I trust the relevant officers will take account of the concerns that you have raised and will communicate with you in 
due course. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 

 

Chief Planning & Housing Officer  

Scottish Borders Council 

Newtown St Boswells 

Melrose TD6 0SA 

Tel : 01835 826510 

Email :  

Website : www.scotborders.gov.uk 

 
Find out more about Scottish Borders Council: Web | Twitter | Facebook | Flickr | YouTube 

 
Please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary - SAVE PAPER 
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From: John McDevitt   
Sent: 05 November 2020 16:31 
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: Stirches , Hawick 
 
CAUTION: External Email  

 
Dear  
 
I wish to raise concerns regarding the close proximity of this development to my property at  

.  
Also we wish to place on record my serious concerns regarding the pipe work that runs adjacent to my 
home and The impact this may have on any additional usage that may come from any future development 
. 
 
Please can I be assured of receiving further communications from SBC as part of any consultation process? 
 
 
Kind regards 
John 
 
 
John McDevitt:  

 
 

 
  

 


